
For release on 02/24/2021 

Due to the current and reasonable assumption of the State regulations, crowd size and 
social distancing rules expected this summer, and most importantly for the health of our 
Plainville citizens and visitors, the Plainville Fire Company Hot Air Balloon Festival has 
been canceled for 2021.  

After much consultation and research, and in keeping with the core mission of the 
Plainville Fire Company to protect and preserve the safety of our community, the difficult 
decision to cancel was the only rational option for this years’ event. We are looking 
forward to next year’s Plainville Fire Company Hot Air Balloon Festival, and we hope to 
welcome all our friends back in August 2022! 

The Plainville Fire Company 

William Gammon II, Captain 

 

 


